Brooke, Sheml

From: Slagle, Elizabeth <ESlagle@hudson.oh.us>
Sent: Thursday, April 4, 2019 3:49 PM

To: Wooldredge, William

Subject: RE: Phase Il Issue 11

Bill,

| followed-up with the Board of Elections, and they may be able to help her. | sent Barbara a message with the BOE's
phone number and asked her to contact them for details.

Elizabeth

From: Wooldredge, William <wwooldredge@hudson.oh.us>
Sent: Thursday, April 4, 2019 3:32 PM

To: Slagle, Elizabeth <ESlagle@hudson.oh.us>

Subject: Re: Phase Il Issue 11

Could they mail a request for a ballot to be sent to wherever they will be?

Sent from my iPhone

On Apr 4, 2019, at 2:28 PM, Slagle, Elizabeth <ESlagle@hudson.oh.us> wrote:

Bill,

From what | understand, they are leaving town this week and will not be back until after the
election. The early voting period starts on Monday, 4/8. See Mrs. Hanna's response on the attached.

Elizabeth

From: Wooldredge, William <wwooldredge@hudson.oh.us>

Sent: Thursday, April 4, 2019 3:19 PM

To: Slagle, Elizabeth <ESlagle@hudson.oh.us>

Subject: Re: Phase Il Issue 11

Elizabeth, could they get an absentee ballot ?

Sent from my iPhone

On Apr 4, 2019, at 8:07 AM, Slagle, Elizabeth <ESlagle@hudson.oh.us> wrote:

Mr. and Mrs. Hanna,

Thank you for your input regarding Issue 11 and the Downtown Phase Il Project. | have
copied your message to the Mayor and City Council Members.

It sounds like you’ll be out of town before next Monday, when in-person voting begins
at the Summit County Board of Elections in Akron (30 days prior to the election).
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Regards,

Elizabeth Slagle, CMC

Clerk of Council

City of Hudson

115 Executive Parkway, Suite 400
Hudson, OH 44236-1693
]
www.hudson.oh.us
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From: Barbara Hanna (I

Sent: Wednesday, April 3, 2019 7:09 PM
To: Slagle, Elizabeth <ESlagle@hudson.oh.us>
Subject: Phase Il Issue 11

Dear President of Council and all members,

We support Issue 11. Unfortunately we are not able to vote as we will be out of town
and the absentee ballets do not come soon enough.

However, we want you to be aware that we have been pleased with the way you
listened to those of us who came to express changes we wanted to see.

So please count two more votes supporting this issue.
Thank you for all your time and effort,

John and Barbara Hanna

<mime-attachment>






